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To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to express my gratitude and commendation for the outstanding services provided by the Chambers
Advisory Group during their recent engagement with Behavioral Health Network. As the Director of
Infrastructure and Technical Services, | had the pleasure of overseeing their work, and | am pleased to provide
this letter of reference on their behalf.

Chambers Advisory Group, as a subject matter expert in the telephony field with decades of experience, has
proven to be an invaluable asset to our organization. Their expertise in the area of voice and data services has
significantly impacted our operations in a positive way. During their time with us, they were instrumental in
documenting our inventory of voice and data services, providing us with a comprehensive understanding of our
infrastructure.

Moreover, their keen insights and diligent efforts led to the identification of numerous services that were no
longer in use, resulting in substantial cost savings for our organization. This demonstration of their commitment
to maximizing efficiency and reducing unnecessary expenditures speaks volumes about their dedication to their

clients.

In addition to their work in auditing our services, the Chambers Advisory Group played a pivotal role in
streamlining our procurement process. Their guidance and strategic recommendations have undoubtedly
contributed to a more efficient and effective workflow within our organization.

Overall, the Chambers Advisory Group's professionalism, expertise, and commitment to excellence have made
a lasting impact on our organization. | have no hesitation in recommending their services to any organization in
need of a thorough and efficient assessment of their telecommunications infrastructure.

Should you require any further information or details regarding their exceptional performance, please do not
hesitate to contact me at john.colantino@bhninc.org.

Sincerely,

A

///
MColantino

Director of Infrastructure and Technical Services
Behavioral Health Network



